
From: ta-welcome@notify.pennrapidtest.org <ta-welcome@notify.pennrapidtest.org>  
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 4:13 PM 
To: Daniel Goffredo <dgoffredo@gvsd.org> 
Subject: [EXT]Welcome to the Project: ACE-IT Rapid Test Data Reporting System! 
 
Welcome to the Project: ACE-IT Rapid Test Data Reporting System! 
 
You have received this email because your district is participating in a school-based COVID rapid antigen testing 
program. Education and health department leadership in your county have been engaging in ongoing discussions 
about how best to implement COVID-19 testing in schools so that staff, students, and communities may stay safe 
while working and learning in-person. 
 
We have partnered with a Texas-based non-profit that has developed an app and has contracted with the PA 
Dept. of Health for secure COVID results data reporting to governing authorities as required by law. By following 
the instructions below, you will be able to practice data entry in real-time during the training so that you can 
become comfortable with the process. 
 
You now have the ability to become a BinaxNOW test administrator; but by setting up an account, you are not 
necessarily committing to it. To complete this process, you will undergo a brief certification program, which will 
be discussed during training. Please contact your local health department lead for details. 
 
Click here to set your password the first time. Click "Forgot Password or First Login?", submit your email, and then 
you will receive a password reset email. 
 
App URL: https://app.pennrapidtest.org/ 
Test Administrator Email: eisenm@chop.edu 
Phone number on file: (267) 977-9693 
 
If you believe you have received this email in error, please contact your county Intermediate Unit. 
 
For further information, please contact Maggie Eisen: eisenm@email.chop.edu. 
 
If you need technical assistance with the app please contact support@pennrapidtest.org. 
 
This app was originally developed for a program in Texas, so you may see references to Texas on some webpages 
or training materials until the program has been fully migrated to Southeastern PA. 

 

  
** This email originated from an EXTERNAL sender  to CHOP.  Proceed with caution when replying, opening 
attachments, or clicking links.  Do not disclose your CHOP credentials, employee information, or protected health 
information to a potential hacker**. 
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